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From: Larry Javitt [mailto: [iavitt@weavermoving.com]
Sent: Friday, April 10, 2015 3:05 PM
To: Schalles, Scott R.
Subject: IRRC 57-298

Dear Chairman Mizner, Esp.

Our company has been in business in Pennsylvania, since 1896. We are concerned the proposed regulatory changes will
impact all the certified movers throughout the state. We are requesting that any moving company seeking certification
have a physical location in Pennsylvania. This would take care of proper workers compensation coverage, licensing and
identification of vehicles, and the paying of state and local taxes. We are concerned rogue movers will continue to cause
various problems with COD paying consumers. This in turn gives the certified, domiciled moving companies a “guilt by
association” reputation.

We are requesting that all PA movers be on an equal playing field with proper certification. If you are operating as a
certified household goods carrier in the Commonwealth of Pennsylvania, then everyone is regulated by the same set of
rules. The certified carriers are here in PA obeying the rules set in place, and we feel we can provide the requested
services.

We are really concerned about the PA businesses keeping the business with continue growth. We provide employment
in the state along with paying PA taxes. We are not afraid of competition, but we all need to operate under the same set
of rules. Please take our concerns into consideration with any possible changes to the existing regulations.

Thank you for time and consideration,

Rick Liddell
President
Geo. W. Weaver & Son Inc.
PA PUC A-00113647
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